
 
 

Memorandum 

 

TO: Arkansas Pollution Control & Ecology Commission 

FROM: Mike Bates, Chief, Hazardous Waste Division 

DATE: November 21, 2005 

SUBJECT: Responsive Summary: APC&EC Regulation No. 29, Brownfields 
Redevelopment, Docket No. 05-005-R 

 
The Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission initiated a proposal to revise 
APC&EC Regulation No. 29, Brownfields Redevelopment, at its regular meeting on August 26, 
2005, under docket number 05-005-R.    
 
A public hearing was held at Little Rock on October 4, 2005 to receive comments on the 
proposed revisions. No comments were received at the public hearing, and no comments were 
submitted prior to the close of the comment period on October 18, 2005.  
 
 
 


